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Some key dates for your 
diary!  

SPRING 2018 

 
January 
 
Thurs 25 Stay & Play cl.1 
Fri 26 Norwich City Football 
Tournament Y5/6 

Sat 27 - Mon 29 RSPB Big 

Garden Birdwatch 
Mon 29 Y1 Parents Phonics 
Meeting 3.10 PM 
February 
Wed 7 CASMA Concert Open 
venue Norwich cl.4 - 
performance 7pm 
Fri 9 Road Safety Magic Show 
Mon 12 to Fri 16 Half Term 
Fri 23 Class photos Tempest 
Fri23 Flu vaccination 
Mon 26 Feb to Fri 2 March Book 
Week 
Mon 26 Parents’ Meeting Holt 
Hall in cl.3 
March 
Thurs 1 World Book Day 
Thurs 1 March Girls County 
Football Tournament 
W/b Mon 5 Families Week 
School Dinners 
Mon 5 Basketball Tournament 
Tues 6 Cycling Safety Y6  
Mon 12 to Wed 14 Cl. 3 
Residential to Holt Hall 
Wed 21 Parents’ Evening 
4.30PM to 7PM 
Thurs 22 Parents’ Evening  
3.30PM to 6PM 
Fri 23 Class Photos 
Tues 27 Egg Drop Challenge 
Wed 28 Last day of Term 
Wed 28 Easter Service in All 
Saints Church 1.30PM 
Thurs 29 Easter School Holidays 
April  
School re-opens Mon 16 
 

 
 
 

     

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014 
 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 
Ben Lorne, Matilda Hanna, Sophia Knight, Zach Whitfield, Sophia 
Hobbs, Dylan Cook, Emily Timson, Eleanor Plume 

Book Week Monday 26 February - Friday 2 March ‘Every Child a 

Reader’ The school has organised a series of events in National Book Week to 

celebrate books and encourage children to read. We will be enjoying a variety 

of stories and books to fire our imaginations! Events include D.E.A.R. time 

(Drop Everything And Read), sharing books across the school, designing a book 

mark and creating a whole school book based on Just Imagine by Nick Sharratt 

& Pippa Goodhart. The children will receive a book token on World Book Day, 

Thursday 1 March - Kett’s Books will be holding a children’s book sale at 3.10 

PM on this day. Also, it wouldn’t be a successful book week if there wasn’t a 

dress up day (Friday 2 March!) - Dress as a book character! 

        

The Holt Hall Parents meeting is re-scheduled to Friday 2 March, 3.15 

PM. This is because children from class 3 qualified for the County Athletics 

Finals which is organised for Monday 26 February.  

Tempest Class photos - Friday 23 AM 

On Wednesday the 7th of February, 23 children from class 4 attended 

a CASMA choir at the Open venue in Norwich. They all sang a mix of 9 

songs – some of them were based on South Asian celebrations. The music was 

by a band called Kiyo and there was another band there called The Shadows. 

There were 9 schools and also an orchestra that were playing the flute, 

trumpet, violin, clarinet and the cello. A South Asian restaurant sponsored the 

event and provided the children with a special spicy dinner!  It was a fantastic 

event and the crowd of 300 parents really enjoyed the evening. Report by 

Katie Jones & Ellamay Horsburgh, class 4 

Norwich City Football Tournament - On Friday 26th of January a team of 

Year 5/6 girls and a team of 5/6 boys went to Bowthorpe, to play in a Norwich 

City Football tournament. Each half was five minutes long. Girls played the first 

half and boys played the second half. On each team there were five players. 

There were three pools and in each pool there was six teams. Despite playing 

well, Wreningham came third overall in their pool, which sadly wasn’t enough 

to get through to the next round. Report by Freddie Gent, class 4 


